
Princess Christian
Care Home

Page: 1

Celebrating International Chefs Day at Princess Christian Care
Home

Head Chef Cosmin, Chef Cristian and their Kitchen Team colleagues at Princess Christian Care Home were delighted to

receive an amazing surprise on Friday 20 October for International Chefs Day.

General Registered Manager Mario, along with our Recreation and Well-Being Team and residents, presented the Kitchen Team

with gifts of wine, certificates and cards from our residents.

Cosmin said it was, "A beautiful gesture" and some of our residents kind words included:

"Thank you all for the most amazing fish and chips!" Eileen.

"Thank you all for the amazing beef roast dinners! One of our fave meals." Mr and Mrs Temple.

"Thank you for the wonderful food. Mainly the puddings which I enjoy the most!" Edna.

"Thank you for the opportunity to work with a clever Chef and gain some information how to cook for a lot of people all at

once." Bruce.

"The food is always well presented and cooked. I enjoy all the meals without fish." Dorothy.

"The food is always great and I always want more!" Doreen.

"Dear Chefs. Thank you and keep the fish and chips coming." Len.
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